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Aidan was very interested in the apprenticeship program as he is very interested in carrying on the Irish 
fiddle musical tradition. He also has some young students who would benefit by learning his style. I hope 
that he is made aware of the upcoming apprenticeships and applies for one of them He is clearly deserving 
of one.  
 




